
 

 

 

Residential Learning Tips 
“They call it dorms, we call it Residential Learning” 

 

Good Morning: 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you on campus soon. Dorm move-in day conjures up thoughts 

of heavy lifting, grunting and a long hot day filled with confusion.  Our “Welcome Home”   

dorm move-in is completely different. You will enjoy continental breakfast, an international 

lunch, briefings for students and parents, and be assisted by over 100 staff and current students. 

It’s all about the hospitality. 

 

My colleagues in Residential Learning and Campus Security and I are here to answer all of 

your questions, make you comfortable and welcome you to our community. 

 

In the coming weeks I will be sending you these Residential Learning Tips. They are full of 

practical ideas and experiences that certainly help you feel great and call WHC your home away 

from home.  

 

My summer hours:          Monday to Friday, 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

School year hours:   Mr. Floyd or I are on duty seven evenings, 5:00 PM to 3:00 AM, 

Sunday daytime from 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

Campus Security:     24 hours per day, seven days per week 

 

Feel free to send me an email 24 hours per day. Kindly tell us if you want an answer by email or 

by telephone. Give us the appropriate telephone number and the best time of the day to return 

your call, during our normal working hours, and we will assist you immediately. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Mr. Carter 

Residential Learning Coordinator 

rlc@walnuthillcollege.edu 
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